
Robert Peck 
15856 Teal Rd 
Verona, KY 41092 

Kentucky Public Service Commission 
211 Sower Boulevard 
P.O. Box 615 
Frankfort, KY. 40602-0615 

Attention: 

RECEIVED 
AUG 2 8 2025 

PUBLIC SERVICE 
COMMISSION 

RE: Case No. 2025-00259 - Investigation into the potential expansion or replacement of the 
Bullock Pen Water District Water Treatment Plant 

Dear Public Servlce Commlssion: 

I am writing as a concerned property holder on Bullock Pen Lake. I have several concerns 
about the proposed replacement water treatment plant on Bullock Pen Lake. 

1 .... Property valu~~-of homes on the lake. Averag~ low~ ~ater leyels on Bullock pen La_ke 
will lead to more difficult access by home owners. The lake itself will become less desirable. 
This will lead to lakeside property devaluation. 

2. Impact on recreational use of the lake. This public use waterway is used be boaters and 
fisherman everyday 10 months out of the year. Average lower water levels will have an impact 
to the public In ~al'ds to aeee~ibllity and ueabllity. 

3. WUciiffe impact. Lower lake leve·Is wm have in impact of plant and wildlife on and around 
the lake. This will reduce value to all parties, public and private, that Interact with the lake. 

Thank you for your consideration off these concerns and your continued service to Kentucky's 
residents 

Respectfully 

Robert Peck 




